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FINAL RESOLUTION 
11/20/13 
 
Proposed Mouse Eradication Project on Southeast Farallon Island 
 
The Gulf of the Farallones National Marine Sanctuary Advisory Council 
has concerns or significant doubt about the proposed project to 
eradicate mice from the Southeast Farallon Island and we encourage 
sanctuary management to gather more information to get a better 
understanding of the need for the project, as well as potential impacts 
to sanctuary waters and resources, and take action to protect the 
sanctuary from biophysical impacts and from negative public 
perception.   
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